
 

   

Tell Us Your Story: 
Student and Youth Input Needed 

Participate in Changing Truancy  
• Share your experiences with missing school, attendance supports or 

the truancy process. 
• What supports do youth and families need to attend school?   
• Do you have ideas for how schools and courts approach truancy so 

that it could be more supportive and less punitive? 

Who can participate? 
• Youth who are in grades 6 through 12th grade 
• Parents or guardians of youth in grades Kindergarden-12th  

What is our goal? 
OSPI leaders are hoping to understand from you what changes will help our 
state’s truancy laws and supports better support you to access your 
education. This project is called, “Re-envisioning Truancy in Washington”. 

 

Scan the QR code or follow the link below 
to fill out a short interest form. 

bit.ly/AttendanceWA 
Participants will receive $45/hour gift 
card(s) as compensation for their time.   

The Washington Office of Superintendent of 
Public Instruction (OSPI) is the primary 
agency charged with overseeing public 
education in Washington state. OSPI work to 
ensure that every student in Washington is 
provided a high-quality public education.     
 

 

For more information about the project and 
participation, please visit our website or 
contact AttendanceWA@air.org or call 425-
917-7724 

 
 

https://form.jotform.com/231144786750156
https://www.k12.wa.us/student-success/support-programs/attendance-chronic-absenteeism-and-truancy
mailto:AttendanceWA@air.org
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